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MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT 
 

 
Dear Readers, 

 

The publication of this journal is one of the many 

activities undertaken by the Malaysian Institute of 

Planners (MIP) to disseminate knowledge and 

information pertaining to town and country planning 

to its members as well as to the public. This journal 

also acts as a medium for MIP members and others 

to engage in research and writing articles that could 

contribute to the advancement of the theory and 

practice of town and country planning. 

 

In line with the digital age that we are living in now, 

the MIP has taken the initiative to publish the online 

version of this journal. This journal, can now be accessed online by MIP members 

as well as the public at planningmalaysia.org. 

 

It is our hope that this migration of the journal to online platform would make the 

journal accessible to a much wider audience. 
 

 

Thank you and happy reading.  

 

 

Md Nazri Mohd Noordin 

PRESIDENT  

(2015-2017) 

 

 

 

  


